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The Consolidated Borough of Quil Ceda Village 

RFP: QCV-CPR-025-001 

QCV Pavement Marking and Restriping 

 

March 7, 2025 

 

Addendum No. 2: 

Question 1:    In Section 3.3.3 on page 31 of the bid package, the specifications state, “Paint shall be 
applied in two (2) coats, with a total thickness of 12-18 mils at a coverage rate of approximately 115 
SF per gallon, or as recommended by the manufacturer.”  Would one (1) coat at 15 mils thickness 
be acceptable? 

Answer 1:   Yes.  One (1) coat at 15 mils thickness would be acceptable. 

 

Question 2:   In Exhibit “A” List and Description of Roads, are all of the markings on 116th St NE to be 
removed and replaced? 

Answer 2:   No.  The markings to be replaced will be in the area between the eastern entrance to the 
State Patrol station, and 34th Ave NE in front of Donna’s Truck Stop.  Markings outside this area will 
remain as they are. 

 

Question 3:   Items #3,4, & 5 call for paint. All markings on roadway look to be plastic will you be 
doing any paint for Crosswalks, Stop Line, or Traffic Markings? 

Answer 3:   For Crosswalks, Stop Lines, and Traffic Markings, the intent is to replace existing 
material with like material.  If those existing items are plastic, we would like to replace them with 
plastic and the same for painted areas.  However, if a plastic marking needs to be completely 
removed anyway to ensure adhesion, we would like the option to replace individual markings with 
paint if necessary.  We would recommend submitting pricing for Line Items 3,4, and 5 for the 
requested UOM and estimated quantity on the Bid Proposal Form in case we were to exercise that 
option. 

NOTE:  All bidders are responsible to field verify all markings and measurements prior to 
submitting a bid. All 13 Line Items on the revised Bid Proposal Form should be filled out. 
Failure to fill out a Line Item may cause a bid to be considered unresponsive. 
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Question 4:   Will removal of plastic if needed be paid under Item #13? 

Answer 4:   Yes. Removal of plastic if needed will be paid under Line Item #13 on the revised Bid 
Proposal Form that was sent out as Addendum No 1. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

QCV Project Manager 


